
Epicor goes Healthy Orange... 
 

A short story from Epicor- 
 

We started talking a couple of years ago about things that we could do as a company to 
promote a healthier lifestyle with Michelle Conrad from the American Heart Association.  
One of those things was to encourage employees to move more by walking outside during 
breaks and lunch.  Michelle Conrad referred our company to Orange County Department 
of Health’s healthy Orange program. In the fall of 2012, the Orange County Department 
of Health came out and we mapped out a walking path around our buildings in the 
parking lot.  The path was imprinted with "foot prints" in May 2013.  We now have an 
official 1/3 mile walking path at Epicor Newburgh location.  On any given day, you'll see 
employees out enjoying the day, the scenery and improving their health by taking a few 
moments to follow the foot prints around. 
 

Rosemarie Clouser, Epicor Newburgh 

 

 

  


